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Mr Pesutto,
Leader of the Opposition
Dear Sir,
I refer to your Media Release yesterday unjustly accusing Mrs Moira Deeming of organising a rally involving Nazi
sympathisers!
This is not correct and I am extremely surprised and disappointed that you have publicly accused and shamed her
without collecting all of the facts.
 
Mrs Deeming only supported the ‘Let Woman Speak’ event with UK women's rights campaigner Kellie-Jay Keen,
nothing more!
The people that caused the public angst turned up uninvited by Mrs Deeming!
She is not responsible for their actions.
 
PLEASE RECONSIDER YOUR THREATS AGAINST MRS DEEMING AND DO NOT FORCE THE PARTY ROOM TO
CHOOSE!
 
I personally believe she needs a public apology to rectify this.
 
If Mrs Deeming is kicked out for  something she DID NOT DO I expect there will be a lot more to negotiate amongst the
members of the party that you lead.
 
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Julie Shannon
Liberal member
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